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FIFA submission – February 27 

 

Video submission:  https://digitalhub.fifa.com/share/4B623151-BE09-494E-B9F4A9A1E5ADC923/ 

 

Location of filming: Paris, France 

 

Information:  

 

Sierra Leone Football Association President Thomas Brima met with FIFA President Gianni Infantino in Paris 

on Monday. 

 

The video submission includes an interview with Sierra Leone Football Association President Thomas Brima. 

 

Transcript (source audio is indicated): 

 

00.00 

Sierra Leone Football Association President Thomas Brima (EN): 

“Since the launching of female football, we have played major tournaments. As a matter of fact, we just 

came back from the WAFU [West African Football Union]. It’s challenging, but we are making progress in that 

direction.” 

 

00.13  

Sierra Leone Football Association President Thomas Brima (EN): 

“We are working with the Forward [Programme] Funds to develop infrastructure and the good thing is that, 

I’ve just got the confirmation, FIFA is going to help us with infrastructure, through the Forward Funds. On our 

end, we are trying to play whatever tournaments we can. Last year, we played all FIFA- and CAF-sanctioned 

tournaments. That is to say, we are making moves in the right direction.” 
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